
THIS MONTH
    

Thur Dec 14: Christmas
Program 4:30 pm - Bees
through Pre-K participate,
all families invited,
reception to follow
    

Fri Dec 15: Staff Cookie
Exchange - donations
needed! 
    

Wed Dec 20: Visit from
Santa Claus 9-noon
     

Thur Dec 21: LCPS
Closed, NLC School’s
Out Drop-In Day
    

Fri Dec 22 & Mon 25:
NLC CLOSED
     

Tues Dec 26: PJ Day!
Wear PJs to school
     

Tues Dec 26- Fri 29:
School Age Winter Camp
     

Mon Jan 1: NLC
CLOSED
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STAFF
BIRTHDAYS

Dec 7: Jennifer Guzman,
Bird Nest
 Dec 14: Rashida Oviedo,
Frog Hollow

Help spread good cheer and warm wishes to our Staff! We are asking volunteers to
sign up to bring 3 dozen of their favorite homemade or store bought goodies for
the Staff to take home and enjoy! Please include your recipe (unless it’s a family
secret!).

If you would like to provide an item or two, please click here to sign up.
Please drop items off by 10 am on Friday, December 15th.

Thursday the 21st drop-in day is at
the normal rate of $50 for currently
enrolled students, $70 for non-
enrolled. 
The week of Christmas, the rates are
$25/day for currently enrolled
students, $65 for non-enrolled.
NOTE: Regular tuition applies
regardless of attendance. 

LCPS is closed for Winter Break Thursday,
December 21-Monday, January 1. We
have warm, cozy, entertaining days
planned for school agers! 

Email Ms. Jo Anna if you would like to sign
up your school ager.

tnlcenter.com

COOKIE EXCHANGE
' T I S  T H E  S E A S O N  F O R  T H E  N L C  S T A F F

Santa is coming to
the NLC!

Santa will visit the NLC on
Wednesday, December 20th,

between 9 am and noon. One of
our fantastic parent

photographers will take a photo
of every child with Santa which

will be shared with families.

SCHOOL’S OUTSCHOOL’S OUT

REFERRAL BONUSREFERRAL BONUSREFERRAL BONUS
We have openings in our infant class! Refer
a family and after they have been enrolled

90 days, you will receive a $75 credit
towards your own tuition!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4CAAAF2BA0FBC16-46524797-nlcstaff
mailto:joanna.rich@tnlcenter.com
http://www.tnlcenter.com/


A FEW OF THE THINGS FOR WHICHA FEW OF THE THINGS FOR WHICH
WE ARE THANKFULWE ARE THANKFUL






